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We are in receipt of your request of November 10, 2007, for a determination that the subject two (2) 
dropped parcels were not officially absorbed into any other adjacent parcels but rather were unofficially 
dropped for property tax or other purposes. 

As explained by staff, a corrective subdivision (FSA-SUB-06-000356) effectively consolidated and 
resubdivided Lots 19 & 23 (previously Parcels 034 & 057) and reconfigured them to accommodate previous 
inconsistencies. Therefore, those parcel numbers have been extinguished and no longer exist. 

Should you have any questions, please feel welcome to contact Jonathan Holmes or Daryn Arai of this 
office. 

Planning Director 
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